
From: Gilles Moreau <gmmmbev@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 8:00 AM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: [External] E-Cig prohibiting. 
 
[External] 

Please let the Committee know that we need to stop sending our business to New Hampshire or 
other surrounding Stares. We are already struggling with the Covid-19 issues that have  
 


